
 
 

November 24, 2020 

Dear Christ the King Catholic School Parents, 

 

This Sunday we celebrated the Feast of Christ the King with the following prayer: 

 
Lord Jesus Christ, Our Sovereign King 

The beginning and end of all things, 

You have made your Church to be a people 

that bears witness to the goodness and beauty of your kingdom. 

By your Holy Spirit, you have united us as one body, 

called to live as one family of God. 

Fill our hearts with your grace, 

that we would be close to you 

by being close to the vulnerable and marginalized. 

Give us the patience to share one another’s burdens, 

And give us the courage to always be friends of the truth. 

May we remain with you always. 

Amen. 

 
Reading through the prayer, we were reminded of how blessed we are to be at Christ the King Catholic 

School and wanted to share this prayer and our gratitude with all of you. 

 

“you have united us as one body, called to live as one family” – Your belief in our mission, willingness 

to adapt to new procedures, and support of our faculty and staff this school year have allowed our 

Crusaders to develop their gifts and talents with continued academic success and spiritual growth. 

Thank you! 

 

“fill our hearts with grace” – Our theme for the year, we are all conduits of God’s grace, carrying the 

peace of Christ to all that we encounter on our journey. Our Crusaders exceeded our food drive for 

Catholic Charities and Holy Church Food Pantry by 400% allowing those in need to be nourished this 

Thanksgiving. Thank you! 

 

“give us the patience” – We continue to endure this moment in time by partnering together with 

calmness and a shared passion for educating the hearts, minds, and spirits of servant leaders. Thank 

You! 

 

“give us the courage” – When faced with adversity, our Crusaders embraced opportunity. As a 

community, we chose resiliency and resourcefulness, rather than fear and dismay. We are walking 

together with Christ on our journey knowing that we are never alone. Thank You! 

 

Our prayer for you is a safe, healthy, and happy Thanksgiving for you and your loved ones, 

remembering those who have gone before us. May you continue to receive God’s grace; to experience 

joy, love, and happiness; to share your blessings with others; and to know we are grateful to call you 

part of the Christ the King family. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Dr. O’Sullivan and Dr. Bosco 


